
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited for our annual K-6 swimming program at St. Augustine School. 

Swimming lessons for older students will begin in the second week of February, and the entire 

program will conclude in May with lessons for our youngest students. A detailed schedule will be 

sent home by your child's homeroom teacher closer to the start of their lessons. 

Additionally, a master schedule will be posted online. Students will walk to and from the pool, so 

please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather on the day of their lessons. 

The cost for the swimming program is as follows and can be paid via SchoolCash: 

● ECS students (5 x 35-minute sessions): $29.50 per student 

● Grades 1-6 students (5 x 45-minute sessions): $37.00 per student 

 

We want all students to participate in swimming and understand that this fee may pose a 

financial hardship for some families. Please contact Ms. Davidson or Mrs. Newton to discuss 

should this be the case for your family. 

Please return your child's swimming progress card to your homeroom teacher. This information 

is necessary for the swimming pool staff to organize the instructors. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to another successful swimming 

program! 

 
 

Principal: Kari Davidson      Vice Principals: Leah Bowie & Brad Normandeau 


